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Any enquiries please contact 

Louisa Gamble, Head Teacher 

Direct Dial  (01387) 263594 

E-mail         gw08officecalside@glow.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers of Primary 7 pupils,  
 
One of the P7 events will be their residential to Rock UK on Wednesday 30th April to 
Friday 2nd May 2025. We cannot yet confirm the exact cost of the trip, as the coach 
company cannot confirm their exact price until nearer the time due to fuel costs. We will let 
you know of this as soon as we can. We know that it will be approximately £200. Children 
who are entitled to Free School Meals receive bursaries to help with this cost.  
 
If you wish your child to attend this residential, a deposit of £50 for this trip is now required. 
This needs to be paid by 16th September in order that your child’s place is secured with the 
outdoor education company. Please return the reply slip below with the accompanying 
deposit. 
 
If you have concerns as to the nature of the residential, or as to the costs of the trip, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

L. Gamble 
Louisa Gamble, Headteacher. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
P7 WHITHAUGH PARK VISIT APRIL/MAY 2025              Please return by 16th September 

 
 
I would like to confirm that my child ____________________ will be attending the P7 residential, 
and I enclose a deposit of £50. 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________________  
 
Name of parent: _____________________________________________ 

 


